
    Inclusion Prefect 

 
 

The Inclusion Prefect is responsible for ensuring there 

are equal opportunities for all children, that differences 

are respected and that all children feel welcome. 

 

This role includes: 

• Feeding back on how children who are new to the 

school are supported and how this can be improved 

(especially children who join mid-year or not in Year 

Three). 

• Highlighting any areas that may not be inclusive or 

where all children are not able to take part. 

• Recommending new ideas and initiatives to promote 

inclusivity and equal opportunities 

 

As well as this area of responsibility, the Inclusion 

Prefect will also attend Prefect Meetings with the 

Headteacher and other prefects to feed back and 

contribute to discussions regarding other areas. 

As with all other prefects, the Inclusion Prefect would 

lead by example and demonstrate all the 

REACH Values in everything he/she does.  


